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Hazel Crest Police Department 2022 Received Camera Grant Funds Report

Please see the attached data to satisfy the requirement of each law enforcement
agency that received camera grant funds (for Body Worn Cameras) must provide a
report to ILETSB by May 1st of each year indicating compiled statistics for the cameras
purchased with the funds under the grant. The information reported in this document is
accurate as of the date of April 21, 2023.

e Number of cameras received by the agency: 37
e Number of cameras actually being worn by officers: 30
e Brief description of the review process used by supervisors within agency:

Sergeants and Deputy Chiefs will randomly review a pre-
determined number of body worn camera videos for each
officer/sergeant, each month. These random reviews shall be
documented on the department’s body camera review report.

Reviews of BWC recordings are intended to assess: officer safety
tactics, performance, appropriate use of device and camera position,
and to identify material that may be appropriate for training or
guidance. Supervisors also review recorded body camera footage for
appropriate use of dialogue and de-escalation techniques,
professionalism, and appropriate use of force.

Supervisors shall identify any areas in which additional training
or guidance is required. Recordings may be used as referenced

and supporting documentation in instances of exemplary police
actions for commendation purposes.




